
                                         

You might have returned to your home to find a placard like the one above posted on your home. 
As part of RBD’s damage assessment we put up a placard on any house that we observed exterior 
damage from the fire. Many of the homes had minor visible damage such as broken windows, paint 
damage or minor burning to the exterior. If your home had minor damage we put a note on the card 
saying ‘ok to enter’ and listed the damage we observed. If your placard says ‘ok to enter’ you can 
remove the placard and use your house. In some cases the damage was too severe to allow occupancy 
of the home. In those cases there will not be any written note on the placard. If you are not sure about 
the status of your home, or if you want to make arrangements to enter those structures that are not 
designated ‘OK”, please call Terry Brunette at 327-2978. 
 
 


